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 Eakin Road Bridge over Early Run to be Closed for 
Improvements Beginning June 16 

 
(Franklin County, Ohio – June 12, 2014) --- Dean C. Ringle, P.E., P.S., Franklin County 
Engineer, announces that improvements to the Eakin Road Bridge over Early Run will 
begin on June 16 for approximately 55 days, weather permitting.  The improvements will 
involve the replacement of the existing bridge structure. 
 
The posted detour route for eastbound motorists will follow Hague Avenue south to Briggs 
Road, east to Harrisburg Pike (US 62), and north to Eakin Road.  Westbound motorists will 
follow the detour route in the opposite direction. 
  
The Franklin County Engineer's Office will supervise the building of this $404,000 project 
by Shelly & Sands, Inc.  Funding will be provided by County Engineers Association of Ohio 
and Franklin County. 
  
For updates or additional information, please call our office at (614) 525-3030 or visit 
www.franklincountyengineer.org. 
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